Listing Departement
Warsaw Stock Exchange
Ksigzeca 4

00-498 Warsaw

In Prague 13.8.2015

Request for delisting

Based on the decision made by the General Meeting of the company TwigoNet Europe,
SE held at 12.8.2015 to delist the shares traded on the NewConnect market of the
Warsaw Stock Exchange with immediate effect we request the Warsaw Stock Exchange
to take steps necessary to proceed with execution of this decision and delist the shares
effective from 12.8.2015.

The company already informed investors through EBI system, and has published the
information in the ways requested by the local corporate law. It also announced the
decision of the General Meeting to the Czech National Bank, which is the body
responsible for market regulation.

Because of the above-mentioned decision of the shareholders of the company we see
your request of signing an agreement with an Adviser as irrelevant and we expect that
all future actions will be based on the outcomes of the General Meeting.

If you require some additional formal steps from our side, please inform us immediately.
Otherwise we expect formal acknowledgment of our decision from your side in the

shortest possible time. ‘

Thank you for your cooperation.
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